	INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS
GUIDANCE ON SIGNING AUTHORITY, NAMING CONVENTIONS AND STATIONERY
Johannesburg/ 15 July 2014

Dear Registered Auditor
In response to various requests received from the profession regarding the signing authority of Registered Auditors, Naming Conventions and practices in respect of Stationery, the IRBA has issued the "Guide for Registered Auditors: Signing Authority, Naming Conventions and Stationery".
The Guide can be downloaded from the IRBA website: www.irba.co.za 
Bernard Peter Agulhas
Chief Executive Officer


	About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 


